
Professor and Vice Chancellor Mamokgethi Phakeng: 
 
I am writing to you as the Chancellor of the University of Nebraska in Lincoln, Nebraska USA to offer 
our sincerest concern for the University of Cape Town following the recent tragic fires on your 
campus. 
 
I was alerted to the terrible losses in your historic Jagger Library by one of our faculty librarians here, 
Dr. Lorna Dawes, who is a collaborator with your faculty. 
 
Please know that the University of Nebraska offers to you our condolences on your losses and that 
we stand ready to help in any way that we can in your recovery. 
 
With regards and concern- 
 
Ronnie D. Green 
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Chancellor 
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